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To whom it may concern: 

As a follow-up to the phone conversation of Aug 17,2010 with Mr. Hector Bermudez, 
we would like to correct our request for amendment. 

Instead of referring to the Regulatory Guide 8.23 for removable surface contamination in 
restricted and unrestricted areas of our building, we would like to amend Point F to read: 
"The maximum allowable surface contamination levels authorized in restricted and 
unrestricted areas and for uncontrolled release of equipment will be in compliance with 
guidance in Appendix R ofNUREG-1556, Vol. 9" 

Regards, 

Gabriella Bedarida, MD PhD 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Pfizer New Haven CRU 
One Howe Street New Haven, CT 06511 
Gabriella.Bedarida@pfizer.com 
Ph 203 4010232 Fax # 2034010335 

Cc: Howard Uderman, MD 

513[1~
~1 MATERIALS-002 

One Howe Street New Haven. Connecticut 06511 203.401.0100 203.401.0200 800254.6398 

1 

mailto:Gabriella.Bedarida@pfizer.com

